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• The Bridge Street Widening Project between Gray 
Avenue and Cooper Avenue is currently designed to 
provide a four-lane alternate to State Route 20 that 
facilitates a large volume of traffic between State 
Route 99 and State Route 70. 

• City staff has been working with Civilis Consultants to 
analyze the Bridge Street Corridor and identify 
potential infill development alternatives between Gray 
Avenue and Cooper Avenue.

Background
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• Michele Reeves with Civilis Consultants will now present 
her report.

• Following Michele’s presentation, staff is recommending 
discussion and direction from Council on potential design 
modifications.

Consultant Presentation
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Discussion
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Discussion (cont.)
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Design Pros Cons

Current • Higher design capacity 
at intersections

• Lane widths match
adjacent sections

• Likely higher speeds
• No on-street parking on 

north side
• Potential shared path 

conflicts

Recommended • Likely lower speeds
• On-street parking on 

north side
• No shared path conflicts

• Lower design capacity at 
intersections

• Narrower lane width 
than adjacent sections


